
Dunwich Sewerage  
Extension Project
July to December 2014
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Area 1  - starts 28 July

Area 2  - starts 11 August

Area 3  - �Start date to be confirmed, scheduled 

for completion by December 2014

Area 4  - �TBC, scheduled for completion by 

December 2014

Redland City Council will be undertaking sewerage extension works in Dunwich until late 
December 2014. The work will be undertaken in four stages. 

Affected residents will be contacted directly about access requirements for their property. 

While every effort is made to minimise disruption, during works there may be some 
noise, as well as restrictions to parking and property access. For more information, visit 
Council’s website www.redland.qld.gov.au or call 3829 8189.

www.redland.qld.gov.au


